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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

21/05/2022  19:27:592022/1059/P OBJ Ben Rosie This proposal will alter the unique character of Twisden Rd and should not go ahead as this is a conservation 

area. It will also unreasonably impact the neighbouring house, 2 Chetwynd Rd, by blocking off all direct 

sunlight to the garden and ground floor.

21/05/2022  18:15:112022/1059/P OBJ Dennis Weinreich I would like to object to this application. I think that the changes to the roof will look out of place and the 

dormer will block light to the neighbour.

21/05/2022  19:38:142022/1059/P OBJ Lorna 

Fenne-Bavis

Twisden Rd is part of a conservation area, this proposed building work would damage the area too much, as a 

former resident of the area I don't think it should not be allowed to go ahead.

Page 15 of 80


